
 
 
Dear Seminole Futures Recruiter,  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for participating in the Seminole Futures Career Fair. We are 
incredibly grateful for your partnership and want to express how much we appreciate your attendance at this event.  
 
We encourage you to engage in our on-campus interviewing program and to post internship, part-, and full-time 
jobs through our dedicated NoleNetwork platform. We are committed to maintaining a high-performing set of 
services to support your recruiting efforts. I believe you will agree that the Seminole Futures Career Fair represents 
one of the leading university career events of its kind and that our students are some of the brightest in the country.  
 
The Career Center is found within the Dunlap Success Center where career advising, experiential learning 
programs, mock interviews, on-campus interviewing, and other employability programs are offered for all FSU 
students. We have hosted hundreds of employers and colleagues from external career centers who describe our 
on-campus interview facility to be among the very best in the country. There are opportunities for corporate donors 
to support our efforts through naming and sponsorship opportunities throughout our facility. Specific information 
regarding corporate sponsorship and naming of Career Center rooms/areas in the Dunlap Success Center is 
provided in the Employer Handbook online at career.fsu.edu/employers. There are additional opportunities to leave 
a lasting impression on FSU’s campus by becoming a Styled for Success Donor which directly supports the 
Professional Clothing Closet. Inclusion on our donor wall begins at $500. 
 
To provide concierge-level service that infuses new methods to build connections between employers and 
students, we have redesigned our FSU Career Center Partner program, which includes a new Champion tier in 
addition to Gold and Garnet opportunities. Champion Partners choose their booth location at Seminole Futures 
and the STEM Career and Internship Fair and have exclusive access to planning consultations with our Program 
Director to maximize each campus engagement. Gold Partners work directly with a dedicated member of the 
Employer Relations team to build their on-campus recruiting schedules and activations. More information about 
the Employer Partner program, Styled for Success Donors, and naming opportunities can be shared with you by 
contacting Christy Mantzanas, Program Director for Employer Relations. She can be reached directly at 
cmantzanas@fsu.edu. 
 
I would like to specifically thank Tori Andrews, Heather Lazar, and Tiffany Leung for their outstanding work in 
coordinating this event. Their colleagues in the Career Center, and specifically in the Employer Relations section, 
work diligently to ensure strong student attendance and readiness to maximize employer engagement and 
success. On behalf of the Division of Student Affairs and Florida State University, thank you for participating in this 
year’s Seminole Futures Career Fair. 
 
In partnership, 
 
Rob Liddell, Ph.D. 

 
Rob Liddell, Ph.D. 
Assistant Vice President, Career Services 
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